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Lone Star Family Health Center 
Welcomes New Board Member 

 
CONROE, TEXAS – Lone Star Family Health Center is delighted to announce the 

appointment of Chris Grice to its esteemed board of directors. 
 

With an impressive background in banking, Grice brings a wealth of experience 

and passion to the health center. Currently, Grice serves as the treasurer on the 

Montgomery County Hospital District board of directors and on the advisory 

board of Memorial Hermann The Woodlands Hospital. Grice also served 

previously on the health center board from 2008-14.  

 

"We are thrilled to welcome Chris back to our board of directors,” said Karen 

Harwell, CEO of Lone Star Family Health Center. “His dedication to the community 

and expertise in finance undoubtedly enhances our ability to serve patients and 

further our mission of providing compassionate and affordable healthcare.” 

 

As the health center looks forward to a promising future, the addition of new 

board members strengthens the board's ability to navigate the evolving 

landscape of healthcare and community needs. 

 

For more information, contact Courtney Galle, marketing and communications 

manager, at cgalle@lonestarfamily.org or 936-283-7098.  Information on Lone Star 
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Family Health Center can be found at www.lonestarfamily.org or on Facebook, 

Instagram, Twitter, LinkedIn and YouTube. 

 

# # # 
 

 
Founded in 2002, Lone Star Family Health Center is a full-service, state-of-the-art Federally 

Qualified Health Center and nonprofit 501(c)3. The health center’s mission is to provide 
compassionate, affordable healthcare and prepare tomorrow's family medicine 

professionals. Primary care services are offered across five clinic locations in Conroe, 
Willis, Spring, Grangerland and Huntsville.  
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